
12. BURNSIDE PARK – APPLICATION TO LOCATE TELECOMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT ON
COUNCIL PROPERTY

The Board was invited to provide input into the process regarding the requested installation of
telecommunications equipment on the Council’s water tower in Burnside Park.  Officers from the
Council Cell-Site office assisted the Board by elaborating on the process and the protocols in place
with the companies involved.

The Board decided to advise the Cell-site Sub-committee of its support in principle, subject to there
being no need for removal or substantial pruning of the existing trees in Burnside Park and that any
associated trenching requirements be carried out in a manner that does not interfere with adjacent
trees rooting systems.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


